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My name is Kristin White and I have been involved in water supply modeling for Reclamation systems 
through various projects since 2010.  My involvement in modeling specifically for the Central Valley 
Project has included some direct modeling, but mostly consisted of determining appropriate model 
inputs and assumptions as well as reviewing results. I joined the BDCP modeling team in mid‐2014 and 
assisted the consultant with updating the base model (without project) to be consistent with the most 
recent Reclamation model at that time.   Through this effort I was involved in numerous model reviews 
of both the model itself as well as model documentation.  For this rebuttal phase, I contributed 
significantly to the rebuttal testimony of Nancy Parker. 
 
This concludes my testimony. 
 


